Office bearers for 2009 - 2010

President Secretary–Club Secretary-Minute	Kitty Nimmo Olive Nicoll June McLaren	5 Gowan Park, Cupar 11 Dura View, Pitscottie 24 Watts Gardens, Cupar	01334 653 290 01334 828 687 01334 654 877
Secretary-Speaker	Elspeth McCririck	126 Tarvit Drive, Cupar	01334 652 087
Treasurer	Anne Foley	Moyness, Teasses Mill. Ceres	01334 828 488
Overseas Service Organiser	Margo Nicoll	7 Beechgrove Rise, Cupar	01334 657 807
Club Correspondent	Carole Pirie	Rowanbrae, 7 Drumwell, Cuparmuir	01334 653 434
Community Service	Chris	Heathersett, Pitlair Park,	01337 831 008
Convenor	Dickinson	Bow of Fife, Cupar	
Immediate Past President		Connie Donaldson	
and Flowers and cards			
Entertainments Convenor		Mary Wilson	
Grace, Vote of Thanks		Marlene Inglis	
Apologies	Eleanor	01334 654 543	
	Barbour	euan.barbour@btinternet.com	

Contact for News letter: Carole Pirie: email: carole@agpirie.plus.com
Website: www.rotarycupar.org/inwheel.htm

Monthly Coffee Morning Hostesses

April 7 May 5 June 2 Mary Wilson Marlene Inglis Chris Dickinson

Please note: Coffee morning tickets will cost £1 and the Book Exchange will cost 50p per book.

Please check venue before going in case of changes!

CHARITY COFFEE MORNING

Saturday 3 April 2010 – Corn Exchange



Inner Wheel Club of Cupar

Session 2009-2010

March News

Hello Ladies.

Since our last meeting, Margo and I went to Forfar Inner Wheel's 60th Birthday Lunch and the following week we travelled up to Aberdeen to attend the District Meeting. Both were very enjoyable and interesting events and it was great to meet up with old and new friends.

I didn't manage to go to Cambo but I believe the visit was greatly enjoyed by those who went.

My thanks go to Moira for hosting such a successful coffee morning. I think it was the busiest one we have had. Everyone seems to thoroughly enjoy getting together for a blether and we were delighted that Betty joined us.

I'm sure you would all like to join with me in sending our condolences and support to Joan at this sad time.

At our next meeting our speaker will be Bill Rackham and his subject is "Anything to Declare?" I hope to see you all at the meeting and then at our Coffee Morning in the Corn Exchange on April 3rd.

Yours in friendship,

Kitty.

Overseas

A very big "Thank You" to you all for your contributions to the "Buckets of Love" project. My thanks also to Sheila who helped me fill the buckets. I am pleased to say that I have handed them over to the Blythswood Van and they will soon be winging their way to needy families.

Our next venture is the Charity Coffee Morning on 3rd April. I look forward to seeing many of you there and hope that you have been able to sell your tickets to encourage friends etc. to come along and support us in our fundraising efforts.

Margo, OSO

Community Service

My thanks to you all for being such a supportive team with your donations for the Coffee Morning food hampers. I've managed to make up three again, and I must say each one is terrific value for £1 a 'go'.

We have some 'promises' from various shops, and Elaine Brailsford, Tesco's Community Champion, will be present on the day itself. All we ask now, is for you to 'Rise and Shine' on the 3rd April (the Corn Exchange will be open at 8am, but no pyjamas please!) and for you to enjoy the fun and friendship of 'Team Cupar'.

NB Please help us by remembering to bring a flask of black coffee to give us a good start in the kitchen dept. Many thanks.

Chris

COFFEE MORNING DITTY

The tickets are out,
The posters on show.
The team has now gathered
All raring to go.
The 'punters' are queuing,
The big doors are manned,
Let's hope for success
That we have all planned.

The feet are now throbbing, The 'punters' have gone. Our ladies are smiling, The job's been well done. The tables are cleared, Goodbyes have been said. All over 'til next year, Start planning ahead!

CHANGE OF TELEPHONE NUMBER

June's new telephone number is: 01334 652 189.

She is off-line at the moment but will let us know her new email address soon.

SECRETARY INFORMATION

Invitations:

Anstruther: Birthday meeting - Craw's Nest Hotel Anstruther Monday May 10th 2010

District Rally: Huntingtower Hotel Perth - Friday 28th May 2010

Invite for President plus two with reserve list for others wishing to attend. Time 10.30a.m (coffee) Reception 11.45a.m Lunch 12.30pm Cost: £26

District Bowling Competition: Hillside Bowling Club, near Montrose Friday May 7th 2010

Numbers will be required for the above events at the **March meeting**.

MENU FOR MARCH MEETING

Braised Beef Olives in an ale & grain mustard gravy with colcannon mash Deep fried Scampi tails in a natural crumb served with lemon & tartar sauce Club cold cuts mixed salad; honey roast ham, roast beef & turkey breast with mixed leaves & potato salad.

Cost £9.50

APOLOGIES

Please let Eleanor Barbour have any apologies, either by e-mail or telephone by Sunday 28th March.

It is important that we give numbers of those attending meetings to Fairways Restaurant, prior to meetings as they may charge the club for numbers given.

Olive

Entertainments

Once again the Ladies who were able to visit Cambo had a wonderful day out. The variety and profusion of snowdrops was breathtaking. I have visited other Snowdrop gardens and Cambo is as good as it gets!!

Did you find Grumpy?

Our next entertainment is the Birthday party and the committee members are working towards making it as enjoyable as in the past.

PS. I nearly forgot to thank the drivers for taking ladies on the outing --- Thank you.

Mary